

COMMUNICATION UPDATE

ТО:	Mayor and Members City Council
DATE:	December 14, 2022
SUBJECT:	Bennetto Recreation Centre Construction Update (City Wide)
WARD(S) AFFECTED:	City Wide
SUBMITTED BY:	Angela Burden General Manager Healthy and Safe Communities Department
SIGNATURE:	a. Burden

Bennetto Community Centre was temporarily closed in October to complete scheduled construction work and maintenance. The Recreation Division is pleased to share construction is complete and the facility is prepared to reopen for registered and drop-in programming beginning January 9, 2023.

Registration for winter programs is now available via www.hamilton.ca/registration.

Recreation staff will be notifying user groups by email and phone as well posting signage at the facility to inform the community of the reopening this week (week of December 12, 2022).

Reopening details will also be shared on the City's website, social media and with media.

The following maintenance work was completed at the facility:

- Replacement of portions of the roof
- Removal and reinstallation of existing HVAC ductwork units

We want to extend our thanks and appreciation to our colleagues in the Energy, Fleet and Facilities Management division of Public Works for their efforts in completing this work and enabling our winter season programming to open as planned.

SUBJECT:	Bennetto Recreation Cen	tre Construction	Update (City	Wide) - Pag	e 2
	of 2			, -	

Should you require further information, please contact Dawn Walton, Manager, Business Support, Recreation Division via email at dawn.walton@hamilton.ca or by telephone at (905) 546-2424 ext. 4755.